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Hi, 
I’m writing in response to the opening of the Rozelle Tunnel Link and the chaos it has caused to 
traffic and travel times.  
I attended a Community Meeting on Monday the 18th March in Drummoyne and was told by 
members of Transport NSW that the new tunnel “added approximately 4 minutes to a 
commuter’s journey.” I don’t know where they are getting their data from? They obviously have 
not driven to the City, North or Eastern Suburbs in peak hour.  
My daughter works in Rosebery. Prior to November, she allowed 40 minutes to get to work. It 
now takes her about 90 minutes.  
I attend Prince of Wales Hospital for medical treatment a few times/month. It now takes an 
hour and a half to get there for a morning appointment.  
The gridlock in the Rozelle Tunnel and surrounding areas is frustrating, stressful and totally 
unnecessary. There are too many lanes merging into too few.  
Something needs to be done to fix this almighty mess that has been created.  

 
 
 




